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2026-2027 Request for Proposals for Telecast Services 
Questions and Responses 

 
The Legislative Coordinating Commission released a request for proposals (RFP) for telecast services for 
Legislature on Monday, September 22, 2025.  Potential respondents were invited to submit questions 
regarding the RFP by no later than noon Friday, October 3.  No questions were received by the deadline.  
This notice is being posted to https://www.lcc.mn.gov/RFPs.html as advised in the RFP.   
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